VILLAGE OF ROSENDALE
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Zoning Board of Appeals of the
Village of Rosendale will hold a Public Hearing at 4:45 PM on October 1,
2024 at the Rosendale Municipal Building, 211 N. Grant Street at the
request of Adam Chase for a variance to Article 9, Section 9.26 of Zoning
Ordinance Number 91 titled COMPREHENSIVE ZONING DISTRICT PLAN AND
REGULATIONS FOR THE VILLAGE OF ROSENDALE, WISCONSIN. The property
is located at 177 N. Grant Street, Rosendale, Wisconsin 54974. A variance
is requested to allow a 12-foot setback from rear lot line as it relates to the
above-described property. Copies of the variance request are available at
the Clerk’s Office during normal office hours. Persons who wish to speak
either for or against the granting of the variance will have an opportunity at
this hearing to be heard. Written comments may be sent to the Village of
Rosendale, P.O. Box 424, Rosendale, Wi 54974 and must be received by
4:00 PM on the date of the hearing.

Emily Wirkus, Village Clerk-Treasurer

Dated: September 17, 2024




